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TSC Personnel Update

As the dissolution of the 20-year Partnership Agreement between Texas Southmost
College and the University of Texas at Brownsville continues in an orderly fashion,
numerous issues are being addressed, especially those related to personnel.

Texas Southmost College has been notified by the University of Texas at Brownsville
that it has identified all former TSC employees currently employed by the University
who are no longer required for continued employment. This is a long-awaited, important
action by the University, which now will allow TSC to fulfill Partnership contract
provisions related to the re-employment of those former TSC employees.

Once TSC receives this official list and relevant information from the University, the
president of TSC will officially communicate with each of these individuals.

The Board of Trustees of Texas Southmost College is committed, to the best of its ability,
to fulfilling the College's obligation to these former TSC employees, as defined in the
Partnership Agreement.



